Nomination for Membership
CEFA members nominate other professional practitioners for membership.  Interested professionals are not invited to apply for membership.

A member sponsoring a prospective member initiates the nomination process by inviting a prospect to attend at least two membership meetings during which the sponsor would introduce the prospect to other members, especially the Vice President for Membership and other Board members.

The sponsor would then proceed to formally nominate the prospect by writing a letter to the Vice President for Membership with an enclosed resume of the prospect.  The nomination letter should include the category of membership of the prospect, the duration of practice in the area, the location of principal offices, and when the prospect attended CEFA meetings as a guest.  The sponsor would ensure that the prospect has read the Letter of Commitment (see the “Documents” section) and is prepared to pay annual dues for membership.

The Vice President for Membership would present the nomination to the Membership Committee which, in turn, would make its recommendation to the Board.  The VP/Membership reports the recommendation during a regularly scheduled Board meeting.  Normally, the Board votes on the nomination during the following Board meeting.

The nomination process takes a minimum of six months (two meetings and two Board meetings) unless the Board accelerates the process at its discretion.
Member dues are currently $250.00 per year, payable on July 1st annually.
